
The Presbyterian Church
​at Bound Brook

409 Mountain Avenue
Bound Brook, NJ 08805

www.bbpc.org
(732) 356-3575

ALL ARE WELCOME HERE!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0445AAA829A6F58-47857290-other#/




Click here to download Sunday Worship Bulletin

Then you will call on me and come and pray to me,
​and I will listen to you."

- Jeremiah 29:12

Click to view the Prayer Concerns
*Please contact the church office with prayer concern updates*

Weekly Prayer

Heavenly Father, As I enter another week of my Lenten
journey, guide me to the path that leads to you. Fill my
heart with gratitude, patience, strength, and peace as I
strive to become the-best-version-of-myself, honestly
admitting my shortcomings and sins.

CONTACT US

https://files.constantcontact.com/9e5ab3a3901/272029af-6a02-48d3-a873-770e21a722bc.pdf?rdr=true
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/cu/ipllmZV/prayerconcerns?source_id=a89811a4-3a64-4339-b4f5-2c6bf15d2bba&source_type=em&c=


Office Hours:
Monday thru Friday
9 a.m. - 4 p.m.

​Church Office:
(732) 356-3575 Ext:700
office@bbpc.org

Director of Music
Ben Berman - Ext:703
ben@bbpc.org

Pastor:
Linda Owens - Ext:701
linda@bbpc.org

Director of Christian Education
Lissette Gonzalez Sosa - Ext:702
Lissette@bbpc.org

Cemetery Superintendent
Wayne E. Barry Jr. - 732-356-1021-
Ext. 704
cemeteryoffice@bbpc.org 

Caring Ministers on call
for the week of

March 16 - March 22
D.J. Judkins & Joan Stryker

Saturday - March 16

Sunday - March 17
Pre-Worship Discussion - 8:45 a.m. Preschool
Classroom
Sunday Morning Worship Service - 10:00 a.m.
Sunday School - 10:15 a.m.
Food Pantry Set-Up - 11:15 a.m.
Children's Choir - 11:30 a.m.
Zoom Fellowship - 11:30 a.m. (link below)
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83945393189?
pwd=NWX5nSuMMhyxYarbkQjdAjIjvaQUPv.1
​Youth Group - 4:00 p.m. Escape Room

Monday - March 18
Bound Brook Seniors - 12:30 p.m.

​Tuesday - March 19
Session Meeting - 7:00 p.m.
Deacons Meeting - 7:00 p.m.

Wednesday - March 20
Caring Ministers - 12:30 p.m.
Wednesday Evening Bible Study - 7:00 p.m.
(Postponed until April 3)

Thursday - March 21
Silence Seekers - 9:00 a.m.
Buzz submissions deadline - 1:00 p.m.
​Bell Choir - 6:30 p.m.
Adult Choir - 7:30 p.m.

​Friday - March 22
Mission Monday submissions deadline - noon

HEAR YE! HEAR YE! ALL VIRTUAL WORSHIPERS

We would love to see you in our monthly Zoom fellowship
gathering Sunday, March 17, 2024 at 11:30! This will be an
opportunity for you to meet with some of us and chat. Please let us
know if you plan to attend so that we will be watching for you.
Email the office at office@bbpc.org or me
kathyahobbs6@gmail.com. Moving forward, we plan on meeting

the 3rd Sunday of each month . We hope to see! Following is the Zoom link.

Peace and blessings,
Kathy Hobbs, Chair Membership-Fellowship Commission
Kathyahobbs6@gmail.com
908-380-0307

Church Office is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
Topic: Online Fellowship
Time: Feb 18, 2024 11:30 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84253160464?

mailto:office@bbpc.org
mailto:ben@bbpc.org
mailto:linda@bbpc.org
mailto:cemeteryoffice@bbpc.org
mailto:office@bbpc.org
mailto:kathyahobbs6@gmail.com
mailto:Kathyahobbs6@gmail.com


pwd=TKjHfX5izjPAMCCb4vDPGDWRb2gf0R.1
Meeting ID: 842 5316 0464
Passcode: 642412

Our HOME guests will be with us March 17 - 23. We are fortunate
to have so much and it is with gratitude that we can provide a
safe, warm home for a week to our guests. Our guests stay in our
CAVE, and we need volunteers to make and serve dinners,
supervise our guests and stay
overnight. We also need supplies such as paper goods, cereals,

lunch meats, etc. Please see the SignUpGenius to see how you can assist. Any help you can offer is
much appreciated. Please mark your calendars for our other hosting dates for 2024: June 16 - 22,
Sept. 29 - Oct. 5, Dec. 1-7.

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84253160464?pwd=TKjHfX5izjPAMCCb4vDPGDWRb2gf0R.1


Please see more detailed information for the HOME visit on March 17th below:

Link for the HOME Information  - HOME information

The link for hosting Dinners Only - All FILLED - Thank you!

​The link for all OTHER HOME volunteering

MUCH HELP IS NEEDED!!!!!

If you would like to help but you are unable to sign up for hosting, the link below will
take you to a google document where you can sign up to help with supplies, i.e. milk,
snacks, paper goods, etc. Please click on "HOME SUPPLIES to access the supplies
needed.

HOME SUPPLIES

Thank you all for your time and generosity!

ESCAPE ROOM

Room 1 - The Notorious Speakeasy

Room 2 - The Secret Society

Sunday, March 17th @ 3:15 p.m.
$33 per student discount for siblings

3490 US Hwy 1 North, Suite 15A
Princeton, NJ 08540

For more information contact Lissette at
856-676-1563 or

Lissette@bbpc.org

https://files.constantcontact.com/9e5ab3a3901/a76fcdd3-1420-4e85-81e5-81c88c7fa4dd.pdf?rdr=true
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1JjIN65evqt07Fvug5U02W9VyeIkJtRx3qlQlYl-zot0/edit?usp=sharing


EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES

Please clink on the link below for the Wednesday evening Bible Study:
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86795710891?pwd=lPE1jWrFbcTgtGdQbHQMKVLdEsTwBU.1

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86795710891?pwd=lPE1jWrFbcTgtGdQbHQMKVLdEsTwBU.1


Men’s Prayer/Mission Breakfast



We meet the first & third Thursday of the month at
8:00 a.m. in the Parlor.

The next meeting will be Thursday, March 21, 2024
Please contact Brooks Smith at

smithjbrooks25@gmaii.com if you plan to attend. We
want to make sure we have enough food for both body

and soul.
All men are welcome. Join us anytime.

After Hours Women's Bible Circle

“Sacred Encounters: The Power and Presence of Jesus
Christ in Luke-Acts.” is the Horizons Bible study that the After
Hours circle will be using this year.
All women at BBPC are invited to join. Our next meeting will be on

Mozz tote message in the Buange thnday, March 25, at 7:30 PM. when we will study Chapter 7, “An
Ethiopian Eunuch ge thEncounters the Good News of Jesus.”
We will meet at Janet Holmlund's home at 153 Flanders Drive, Hillsborough. You may contact Doris
Sabin for carpool arrangements from the church - dorissabin@gmail.com
Copies of the Bible study are available for $10 at presbyterianwomen.org/shop or by calling 800-
533-4371 (M-F 10-5).

THANK YOU LEE AND JOHN METZ!

THANK YOU LEE AND JOHN METZ for hosting coffee
hour on Sunday. We certainly enjoyed your goodies as
almost all the goodies were gone! We appreciate you!

THANK YOU TO LINDA LEE AND TIM BUCKLEY FOR
MAKING THE COFFEE!

THANK YOU TO LINDA LEE AND TIM BUCKLEY FOR MAKING THE COFFEE!

COFFEE HOUR HOSTS NEEDED!
 Please use the Sign-Up Genius link below . If you have any questions, please contact
Kathy Hobbs at kathyahobbs6@gmail.com.

Click here to sign up

mailto:dorissabin@gmail.com
http://presbyterianwomen.org/shop
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0445aaa829a6f58-host#/


CHURCH OFFICERS

COMMUNITY HAPPENINGS



County-Operated Senior Wellness Centers Need Volunteers for Wellness
Programs, Educational Classes, and Food Service Operations

Click here for more information

Bound Brook Seniors

The Bound Brook Seniors are a group of friendly seniors who enjoy spending time
together. We meet monthly to participate in fun activities, learn from various speakers, and
go on fun trips. We welcome any individual 55 years and older to join us. Each meeting
consists of a short business meeting, a guest speaker or group activity, and
refreshments. Please feel free to visit us at a meeting or come along on one of our trips.

Meeting site: Bound Brook Presbyterian Church
Presbyterian Community Center Gym
 Bound Brook, New Jersey  08805
      

We meet on the third Monday of the month at 1:00 P.M.

https://www.co.somerset.nj.us/Home/Components/News/News/6143/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


I am connected with RAP (Refugee Assistance Partners) from Scotch
Plains, an organization that works with the International Rescue
Committee (IRC) in Elizabeth and their clients. An Afghani family with 5
children needs a vehicle either as a donation or for a low price,
$1,000.RAP is a 501(c)(3) so this is tax deductible.

ONGOING NEED FOR DONATED OR LOW-COST CARS

Car donations or very low-cost cars in working condition are an
ongoing need for refugee families of all sizes through Refugee
Assistance Partners (RAP), a Union County interfaith organization
that has helped settle over 350 refugees from the Middle East, Africa,
and Central America. If you have or know of any cars available for low
cost or donation, please contact Maryjane Finne at 908-447-6771.



Click here if you would like to make a
Donation

 ​  ​  ​

Visit our website

https://app.easytithe.com/App/Giving/bbpc
https://www.facebook.com/B.B.Presbyterian.Church/
https://www.instagram.com/bbpresby/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCykvoeDUQHKgmJ60HNfXByw
https://www.bbpc.org

